
Comment from Chris Enns 

Autonomous vehicles dont belong on public roads. This is dangerous technology. Tesla and Uber 
have already killed innocent people with it but still free to do whatever they want. If implemented they 
will need people with MORE training to control them than a standard cdl holder.Hours of service 
should stay the same if the eld is meant to make competition fair then they cant relax rules for this. 
They will always need a human to check vehicle while on trips. Anything can happen at anytime from 
a dragging brake that would cause the trailer to start on fire to wheel nuts loosening up and losing 
wheels on the highway, these things can happen in a matter of minutes and be catastrophic. Multiple 
checks of truck and trailer are performed every time it is stopped n driver gets out to make sure 
everything is ok.. This technology is promising to take away jobs and its not even proven. I believe 
its a terrible idea and huge liability. This is a case of profits over people and that is a dangerous 
game. 

 


